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Comments: As a frequent hiker and skier in the Rattlesnake Recreation Area, I would like to ask that the RNRA

be maintained as it has been since the 1986 LNF Plan.  This area is primitive, unique and basically unspoiled as

it is.  Road building and logging and pastures for grazing would upset the balance of solitude and natural

phenomenon.  

 

I am lucky to have been able to spend hours in this amazing ecosystem for the past 45 years.  Fellow hikers and

I have discussed the possibility of creating a separate Management Area just for the RNRA that would uphold the

original guidlines and standards of the 1986 Plan.

 

Terri Blattspieler

 

 


